
Dear Education Committee Members,  

 

I cannot be present at the hearing on 02/13/2020 but I am in strong support of HB 2601. 

Medical freedom for myself and my family is a very important topic and I urge you to support 

Representative Steve Huebert’s bill.  

 

There is corruption and a violation of procedures within KDHE that needs to be addressed. Their  

ties with pharma and IKC (Immunize Kansas Coalition) are very clear conflicts of interest.  

 

Mandating vaccines is also a violation of my religious freedom as guaranteed to me in the 

United States of America.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

James Duston 

Olathe, KS 

02/11/2020 

 

 


